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Hello Confirmation Families,
This is the first of many notes you will receive from me in the 2022-2023 confirmation year.  
The confirmation calendar, acolyte schedule, forms and information will be posted on the church website https://www.dlc-pvlc.org/confirmation,  for you also.
We will have a Back-to-School Bash on Wednesday, September 7th, starting at 5:30pm, ALL ARE WELCOME!

Confirmation Orientation night will be on Wednesday, September 14th, starting at 5:30pm for dinner at Dalesburg.  All parents and confirmation students should attend.  Please bring your family calendar so we can sign up to volunteer at different times of the year.

Confirmation Students are expected to attend Sunday worship services.  A certain number of worship notes will be required, along with regular leadership in worship.  WEDNESDAY EVENING CLASSES WILL BE FROM 5:30PM-6:50PM STARTING SEPTEMBER 21, 2022. 

Please fill out the “youth permission and release form” and bring it to the first meeting on September 14, 2022.  Chaperones carry these any time we leave the area.  We need new forms for all students each year.

As always, please call, text, or email anytime you have a question or concern- or to tell us of any switches being made to the acolyte schedule.
Thank you.  Have a great year!

Pastor Alyssa Mitchell
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